
 

 

 

 

 

 

6th May 2025 

 

Colour Run in aid of Bluebell Wood Children’s Hospice – Friday 16th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child has been chosen to take part in the Primary Colour Run in aid of Bluebell Wood 

Children’s Hospice on Friday 16th May 2025.  The event will take place at Rawmarsh Community 

School with transport being supplied by Wickersley Partenrship Trust.  The mini-buses will 

depart school at approximately 10:15am and return to school for 12pm.  The trip will be led by 

Mrs Dobson, Miss Beevers, Mrs Worthington and Miss Barker.  Unfortunately, due to the risk 

assessment we cannot have spectators at this event. 

Sponsorship: Children are encouraged to gain sponsorship to take part in the event 

with a suggested amount of £5-£10 per child. Sponsorship can be gained via a Just Giving link 

which can be found in the email accompanying this letter. Merchandise will be on sale 

on the day ranging from between 50p-£2 per item. Please send a couple of pounds with your 

child. 

Clothing: Whilst the powder paint is washable, children will need to wear clothes that they 

don't mind getting paint on, so we suggest old clothes and trainers. Of course, 

lighter colours will make the paint show up better. Please encourage children to wear shorts 

and a top underneath their clothes and to bring a plastic carrier bag with them so that they 

can put their paint-covered clothes in it and travel back on the minibus at the end of the event. 

Sunglasses/goggles can be worn to avoid paint getting in the eyes.  Children will need to arrive 

in school in their Colour Run clothes and bring their school uniform in a separate bag to get 

changed into once back in school. 

Children will need a packed lunch including a drink (no glass bottles, fizzy pop or chocolate 

please).  If your child would like to order a school sandwich, please reply to the email with their 

sandwich order. 

Please give permission for your child to attend via the online form which you will find in the 

email.   

Kind regards 

Mrs C Oxborough 

Headteacher 


